
Hertz COVID-19 Support
Special offers for Healthcare Heroes.*

Reduced Rates 
Hertz will provide rentals at reduced 
special rates on select vehicles to 
healthcare workers.

Free of Charge Vehicles
Hertz is also providing up to 30 free of
charge (FOC) rental vehicles in each
State/Territory to support healthcare 
workers during the COVID-19 Pandemic. 
Ask us if you are eligible for an FOC rental. 

Who is eligible?
Registered Doctors, Nurses and other
medical practitioners from public and
private healthcare systems will be eligible
for discounted rentals and FOC rentals. 

Individuals must be registered with the
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation
Agency (AHPRA) and ID will be required
upon collection of the rental vehicle.

*T&Cs apply. Subject to vehicle availability, a maximum of 30 free of charge (FOC) rentals are available per State/Territory. 
Available on Compact Auto and Compact SUVs only. When maximum FOC rentals have been booked, eligible individuals will 
be able to access special reduced rates for rentals subject to vehicle availability. Valid for new bookings made between 1 April 
2020 and 30 June 2020 (subject to change). Maximum rental length of 30 days (subject to change). Accident Damage Excess of 
$1000AUD applies. Available at participating locations only.

To make an enquiry about these offers, please email ausres1@hertz.com 
or phone 1800 55 00 13
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